
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quo Vadimus

From the President 
 

Good morning Sunrisers and 

welcome to week 6 

What a great week for our club, a 

combined meeting with 

Campbelltown Rotary on 

Wednesday night, great food, great 

company and the opportunity to 

work together for local projects. 

Good to see they inducted 2 new 

members. 

 

August in Rotary’s calendar is 

membership month, time for all of 

us to think of someone special we 

know who would make a Rotarian 

worthy of being part of our club, the 

Funrisers. 

 

Our barbecue at Flower Power was 

a great success with just over 

$1000 donated for our efforts! A big 

shout out to Di and Terry, Peter, 

Malcolm, Jan and Cathie who 

worked hard, we were flat out all 

day.  

Where are we going? 
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I’ll be sending a Thank You card to 

Chen at Flower Power to keep us in 

mind for any future events.  

It was a gorgeous day with lots of 

customers. Chen has asked us to 

work on the barbecue 24th 

November. 

 

We have lots to discuss, but no 

meeting this week as most of us 

attending POTY. Please keep in 

mind our Speakers Program, so if 

you are aware of anyone we 

should invite, please let me know. 

 

Love you Sunrisers   
 

 
 
 

NEWS  
Update from Kay at the World 
Disable Water Skiing   
Kay and Darryl are with family at the 
2019 World Disable water skiing 
championships held in Norway where 
their daughter-in-law Belinda got Silver 
in the Salum advent. Out of 11 
countries participating Australia came 
2nd, USA came 1st and the UK 3rd.  

 
 Out and About  
Well done to those that gave up there 
Sunday morning sleep in. What an 
amazing day, we had the chance to 
show our skills at the BBQ, thanks to 
Flower Power we were able to raise 
$1000.85. Flower Power bought 800 
sausages, a mixture of Chicken, Lamb 
and beef, bread rolls, drinks and water. 

 

President Liz 
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CALENDAR 
2019  

Quote of the Week 
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FIND US 

                                                W 
Macarthur Sunrise Rotary 

PO Box 1181 Campbelltown NSW 2560 
Email: macarthursunrise@gmail.com 

Web: macarthursunriserotary.org   

 

BIRTHDAYS & 
ANNIVERSARIES  

Rob Michie Re-joined  
(chart 
Mem) 2007 

1st 
Aug 

Barbara 
Edwards 

Joined 
1996 

14th  
Aug 

Terry 
Bradbury 

Joined  
2008 

20th 

Aug 
Jan & Anne 
Drenth  

Wedding 
Anniversary  

22nd 
Aug 

Doris 
Whitford 

Birthday 26th 
Aug 

 

AUGUST 

Wed 7th POTY at Wests /  

No Morning Meeting  

Wed 14th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Fri 16th & 

Sun 18th  

Dressage Set up - Friday 

/Dismantle Sugarloaf 

Wed 21st  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 28th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

SEPTEMBER  

Wed 4TH  Meeting Sugar Mint Café  

- DG Di North Visit 

Sat 7th  Diner Under the stars 

Wed 11th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 18th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Sat 21st  Discobility  

Wed 25th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

OCTOBER  

Wed 2nd  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 9th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Sat & Sun 

12th & 13th  

Dressage Set up 

/Dismantle Sugarloaf  

Wed 16th Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 23rd  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Thu 24th  World Polio Day 

Sun 27th  Graffiti Removal Day 

Wed 30th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

NOVEMBER 

Wed 6th  Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 13th Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Wed 20th Meeting Sugar Mint Café 

Sat 23rd  Discobility  

Wed 27th AGM Sugar Mint Café 

DECEMBER 

Wed 11th  Xmas Party  

 
Please check the Green Book for more 
details, tick to say if you are coming or 
not and if you are bringing anyone with 

Information to be included in the newsletter must be 
received by 5pm on the Monday before the meeting. 
Please send to sharonc3012@icloud.com  

 
 

        
 

 
 
      Check out the ROTARY BASICS on 

the rotary.org website, it will help you 
learn more about Rotary. The course 
was designed for new members, but 
it can also be a great refresher for 
other members or even nonmembers 
who simply want to know what Rotary 
is all about. You can even test your 
Rotary knowledge by taking the quiz 
at the end! 

Second chance café launch at Edan 
College 
  
Save the date 27th August 10:30am til 
12:30 to support Father Rileys Youth of 
the Street second chance café at Edan 
College Macquarie Fields. They will be 
selling sausage sizzle, drinks, slime, 
dog bandanas and more, come along 
and support them.  
  
 
Train ride to end Polio  
 

 Please save the date for the train ride 
to end Polio fundraising event on the 
24th October 2019.  

 

Dinner Under the stars  

A fundraising event for the Macarthur 
Homelessness Steering Committee 
being held on Saturday 7th September 
6pm to 10pm at the Pavilion, Camden 
Bicentennial Equestrian Park.   

 

Please see the green book for all 
R’VP's.  

 

  

“If you’re always 
trying to be normal, 
you’ll never know 
how amazing you 

can be” 
 



   

 

        

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

        

 

      

                                                                    

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Janice M Hall  
  
1) The Rotary Foundation Chair 
Graham Wilson advises that here 
has been a change of the pre-
release start date for this year’s 
Polio Movie Event. The movie 
distributor in Australia, Transmission 
Films, can now offer pre-release of 
the movie Ride Like a Girl from 14th 
September,  not 5th September as 
previously advised (the public 
release date remains 26 September). 
Rotary clubs should ask their local 
cinema to contact Transmission 
Films directly about pre-release 
screenings. They apologise for any 
inconvenience caused to Rotary 
future planning. (See 2 attachments 
for more information). 
  
2) Malcolm Brown 
RAWCS Coordinator Rotary 
District 9675 reports on the latest 
achievements of RAWCS (Rotary 
Australia World Community 
Service)  from the Eastern Region 
Quarterly Conference Katoomba held 
on 17th – 18th August 2019 ( See 
attachment for the full report). 
  
3)  Michael Mazza from the Rotary 
Club of Darling Harbour forwards 
the latest Community Grants 
Bulletin from MP Julie Owens for 
July 2019. Grants are available in the 
area of the Arts, Social Enterprise, 
Mental Health and Disabilities (See 
attachment for lists of all grants). 
 
4) Tony Benner D9675 Public 
Image Chair has some very helpful 
and very practical advice in relation 
to the basic elements in our visual 
systems: our logos,  colour palette, 
typography, iconography and 
information graphic styles to ensure 
all Rotary branding and public 
images are correct. This is the 
information that he mentioned at the 
recent president's meeting entitled 
Identity at a Glance.  (See 
attachment for all the details). 

MESSAGE FROM THE SECRETARY OF DISTRICT 9675   

 5) Help to End Trachoma by 2020 
with your used stamps. This project is 
continuing for 2019-20. This has 
been a highly successful, yet simple 
project, with thousands of dollars 
having been raised so far. Many 
clubs are already involved, but if not 
please send your stamps to Camille 
Rogers, 245a Glenferrie 
Rd. Malverne Vic. 3144. e: 
camille@sacredsource.com.au p:03 
95092421 (See the details in the 
attachment). 
  
6) Seed Programs International is a 
registered U.S. based non profit 
organization. The CEO is an active 
member of Rotary in Asheville, NC, 
USA. They will be having a big event 
in Sydney on 3rd September in which 
volunteers will pack 20,000 vegetable 
seed packets for distribution to 
projects that our Rotary Clubs are 
working on. They want to donate the 
vegetable seed packets that their 
volunteers will pack that day to our 
Rotary Clubs. This would be to 
support your projects in developing 
nations. The total of boxes should be 
no more than 20 boxes filled with 
vegetable seed packets. Seed 
Programs International is a U.S. 
based non profit organization 
dedicated to providing access to 
good quality seeds, expertise, and 
training materials to humanitarian 
organizations around the world to 
alleviate hunger and poverty. Their 
mission at SPI gives a hand-up to 
those in need so that they can 
improve their lives through vegetable 
production. For more information 
about Seed Programs International, 
please visit their website 
at www.seedprograms.org and watch 
the video. If you have an International 
Project that could use some of these 
seeds, please contact District 
Secretary Janice. 
  
 
 
 

   
 

  
“This is a changing World: We must 

be prepared to change with it. 
The story of Rotary will have to be 

written again and again.” 
                                ~ Paul Harris  1935 

 



 
 

 

  
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


